



Ref: KNCU-ED-2486

8 December 2015

Ms. Juliane Westphal Principal Sophie Scholl School

Dear Ms. Juliane Westphal,

Warmest greetings from Seoul.

I would like to express my gratitude for the support that the Sophie Scholl School has provided during the '2015 ASPnet Visiting Programme for Teachers' to Germany.

The programme was a success and an invaluable opportunity to reiterate the roles, responsibilities and the importance of the UNESCO ASPnet. I was happy to be a part of the passionate discussions concerning ASPnet experiences in Germany and the Republic of Korea. The insight into your school and the chance to meet the teachers and students of your school community to share experiences in ASPnet activities was only possible thanks to your cooperation. The delegation was especially impressed by your school's work and students' understanding and contribution to advance UNESCO ideals, which we strongly value within our own ASPnet. I am certain that the visit will be a great asset in developing ASPnet activities in the Republic of Korea.

Once again, I extend my sincere thanks to your school, and especially Mr. Christoph Köhn, Ms. Inge Bruckmann and Ms. Miriam Caron their time and kind support in organizing this programme. I look forward to continued cooperation, partnership and enthusiasm between ASPnet schools in Germany and the Republic of Korea.

Yours sincerely,

Hyunsook SEO

ASPnet National Coordinator Director, Division of Education Korean National Commission

Hyunsook Se

for UNESCO

www.unesco.or.kr